Chief Procurement Office

Bill Grunloh, Department of Transportation - Construction

MEMORANDUM

Melina Lopez

To: Office of Intermodal Project Implementation

From: Colleen Caton

Date: April 8, 2025

Passenger Railcars Change Order #39

Sul:u_ect: SPO Determination on Recommendation

As the State Purchasing Officer for the lllinois Department of Transportation, | offer the
following.

As part of the California led Passenger Railcars Contract (75A0362), change order #39 allows a
change to the workstation table design on the single-level cars that were procured by the
Department. While the previous design met the specifications set by the contract, the FRA
wanted an updated design that was compliant with American Public Transportation Association
(APTA) which had not yet been designed or tested and required the manufacturer to provide the
updated design in order to meet the requests set by the FRA during design review.

Change order #39 is for $802,809.92.
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Colleen Caton " Date
State Purchasing Officer

2300 South Dirksen Parkway, Room 200, Springfield, lllinois 62764
Phone: 217-558-5434



